
     
     
 
 
 
 
 

   
370 North Sound Road | P.O. Box 10426 | Grand Cayman KY1-1004 | Cayman Islands 

 
 
March 14th 2022 
 
 

Shamrock Road  – Left Lane for South Sound Road traffic ONLY 
 
 

The slip lane off of Shamrock Road going onto South Sound Road has been closed for 

safety purposes.  Motorists will now be guided through the Century 21 roundabout with 

the outermost left lane dedicated to South Sound Road traffic.  Please take note of this 

change, know your exit and pick your lane appropriately! 
 

Motorists are asked to plan ahead and watch out for traffic diversions.  

 

Members of the public can email nra@nra.ky with questions or comments regarding this 

project. For any urgent questions or concerns please call 525-1251. 
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